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INFORMATION SHEET 

LOCAL HERITAGE FUND 
 
What is the Local Heritage Fund?  
  
If you own a building that is listed on the Local Government Inventory of Heritage  
Places, you may be eligible for funding under this scheme. Dollar-for-dollar funding up to a 
specified amount is available for both conservation work and the development of a 
Conservation Management Strategy.  
  

What’s changed?  
  
The new Local Heritage Fund was adopted by Council on 27 March 2017. The changes 
include:  

• Applications will only be received once per year. This year, the City invites applications 
from 29 July 2019, with the last day to submit on 27 September 2019.  

• A tiered system of funding for Conservation Management Strategies  
• Streamlined funding amounts to allow the City to co-fund more projects  
• A minimum of two quotes required for all proposed conservation work • Acquittal of 

funding will occur following inspection of the completed conservation work. Work will 
need to be completed to the satisfaction of the City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder.  

  

How do I apply?  
  
To apply, please complete an application form and lodge with the City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder. 
Prior to doing so, it is recommended you contact the City's Heritage Advisor to discuss your 
proposal.  
  

How do I find out more?  
  
Additional information on funding details, application forms and selection criteria can be 
found by visiting the City's website www.ckb.wa.gov.au/heritagefund.   
  
For further assistance, please contact the City's Planning Services on (08) 9021 9600 or 
email mailbag@ckb.wa.gov.au.  
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